
Hello Westminster Community!

In September of 2024, the Westminster Institute will be celebrating its 100th anniversary of the
dedication of the Westminster Institute! In conjunction with the ceremony, a committee is
planning the first annual ( hopefully!!) Westminster Community Festival for mid September (
14th / 15th)

An informal committee has been formed to plan the event. Our plan is to have a day-long event
celebrating not only the Westminster Institute, but our great local artists, crafts people, farmers,
vendors, schools and local non-profit community organizations. We are also hoping to have the
Westminster Historical Society, First Congregational Church and the Westminster Fire Dept
participate with events coinciding with the festival. Essentially a town wide festival celebrating
not only the Westminster Institute, but Westminster’s long history of agriculture, cottage industry
and sense of community that makes Westminster great!

Here is where YOU come in.
We are looking for interested folks to volunteer in all aspects of the event.
We are also seeking interested local vendors, crafts people, farmers, businesses and local non
profits that would be interested in participating.
We are also looking for both individual and corporate sponsors to help cover things like, trash
disposal, bathrooms and other basic expenses.

The committee is in the very beginning planning stages and is seeking public input to help make
this event a success!

Interested folks can contact to following committee members for info:
Jason M Perry jmptruckx2@comcast.net
Susan Harlow sjharlow@myfairpoint.net
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